Audiéncia Publica em Foz do Iguagu

Audiéncia Publica em Céu Azul

Open registrations for the 1st Roadshow on the
project for the new concession of the Iguacu
National Park -

The Special Secretariat of the Investment
Partnerships Program - SEPPI, on behalf of The
Ministry of Economy, jointly with the Ministry

of the Environment - MMA, the Chico Mendes
Institute for Biodiversity Conservation - ICMBio
and the National Bank for Economic and

Social Development - BNDES, invite for the 1st
Roadshow on the project for the new concession
of the Iguagu National Park, to be held on May
18th, 24th and 25th, 2021.

The event aims to collect suggestions regarding
the project, the draft public notice, and the
contract proposed for the concession. The
documents are currently in Public Consultation
until May 27, 2021, and they can be accessed
through this link.

The meetings, lasting 60 minutes each, will be
held individually with each interested party,
through videoconference (Microsoft teams),
by prior appointment until May 14th, 2021.
The appointment must be made by filling the
registration form.



https://www.gov.br/icmbio/pt-br/acesso-a-informacao/editais-diversos/editais-diversos-2021
https://forms.gle/48McJHvXdaa8BoZZ8
https://forms.gle/48McJHvXdaa8BoZZ8
https://www.gov.br/icmbio/pt-br/acesso-a-informacao/editais-diversos/editais-diversos-2021.

https://forms.gle/48McJHvXdaa8BoZZ8 


